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Winter Springs, Fla. - A precautionary boil water advisory is in effect for the following 
homes due to a recent water main break caused by a fiber optic contractor in the vicinity:
 
1304-1324 Spotted Sandpiper Loop 
1285-1305 Seaside Sparrow Lane 
1261-1277 Seaside Sparrow Lane
(17 Homes)
 
Winter Springs crews are actively addressing the necessary repairs. However, until survey 
results are received, affected residents must remain under this precautionary boil water 
advisory.

Residents should follow these precautions until further notice:
•	 Boil water intended for consumption: It is recommended to bring water to a rolling boil 

for at least one minute before using it for drinking, cooking, making ice, brushing teeth, 
or any other activity that involves consuming water.

•	 Use boiled or bottled water: Please use boiled water or commercially bottled water for 
all food preparation, including washing fruits and vegetables, and making beverages 
such as coffee and tea.

The notice will be lifted once laboratory testing shows negative results for any biological 
contamination within a 48 hour period.

For more information and updates, visit www. winterspringsfl.org or call Winter Springs 
Utilities customer service at 407-327-1800 or after-hours service at 407-327-2669.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this time. Safety remains our 
utmost priority.
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